DENNIS REBOLETTI

Supervisor/Treasurer

March 2024

Dear Unincorporated Neighbor,

Recently you received a mailing from DuPage County regarding your current waste hauler. The county is seeking information from residents residing in all the unincorporated areas in the County about possibly only using one designated waste hauler.

The results of the survey could mean that you will lose the right to choose the waste hauler of your choice. There are County Board Members who are not from Addison Township that want to pass an ordinance that allows:

- 1. The County to manage all waste hauling services.
- 2. The County will select your waste hauler.
- 3. The County will negotiate the rate and the services provided.

The Township Board placed a binding referendum on the March 19th Ballot to offer Addison Township Unincorporated residents the opportunity to allow Addison Township to take care of your waste hauling services. If passed, the referendum would allow the Township to:

- 1. Manage waste hauling services for your subdivision.
- 2. Take input from the residents about what services they want.
- 3. Find the best waste hauler for your subdivision based on cost and services.
- 4. Local control to be vested to your local township elected officials.

The Township does not take any position on the merits of this referendum. We neither support nor oppose its passage. If you have any questions regarding the question, please contact me at 630-530-8161, Ext. 139 or email me at DennisR@addisontownship.com.

Sincerely,

Dennis Reboletti

Supervisor/Treasurer